
Question on Notice 
 

No. 889 
 

Asked on Tuesday, 20 August 2024 
 

 
DR M ROBINSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING, LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT AND PLANNING AND MINISTER FOR PUBLIC WORKS (HON 
M SCANLON)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the 27 February 2024 announcement of three service providers to 
deliver a new crisis accommodation pilot program (jointly announced by the 
Attorney-General and the Housing Minister) 
Will the Minister provide the number of women who have been placed into 
sustainable housing through this service? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
This matter falls under the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Minister for 
the Prevention of Domestic and Family Violence. I refer the Member to the relevant 
Minister. 


